
 

 

 

 
Terry Ward, Citizen Member of the Heritage Advisory Committee is requesting a temporary six-

month leave from the Heritage Advisory Committee until September 2021. 

 

 

Martha Cameron 

Prepared by: Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator   

Date: March 31, 2021 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: Martha Cameron, Legislative Co-ordinator 
 
Meeting date: April 13, 2021 
 
Subject:              Terry Ward –  Request  for Temporary Leave from the Heritage Advisory 

Committee 
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